
Hi Steve- 
  
My family and I are hoping to do a renovation of our front porch (see attached, peach house at 4303 
Ave. C in Hyde Park) that will include screening in part (the right-hand side) of the porch, with no 
additions and no coverage of the front door or landing. We spoke with the development review 
committee of the HPNA and Karen McGraw suggested we speak with you about it. Sceened porches are 
historically appropriate for a house in the early 1900’s (our house was built between 1908 and 1912) 
and we like these examples (one from a 1907 house in South Austin and another with a screened-in side 
porch from a historical house in Hyde Park on Ave. F, attached) that include minimal changes to the 
architectural features of the houses.  
  
Could you let me know what we would need to do to move forward with this, an application to be on 
the appropriateness committee agenda? I am not sure if that is necessary for this type of renovation. 
Your assistant Andrew Rice suggested on the phone that I send you this information. 
  
Thanks very much, 
  
-Tanya Paull 
 

 
 
 


